
ROSLYN UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
TRANSPORTATION REQUEST FORM FOR 
CHILD CARE LOCATIONS   2022 - 2023 

All residents of the Roslyn School District requesting transportation for before and/or after -school child 
care locations MUST submit this application on or before April 1, 2022 in order to be eligible for the 
2022 – 2023 school year. 

 
INSTRUCTIONS: Please answer all questions on this transportation request form and return it in an 
envelope to the Roslyn Public Schools, P.O. Box 367, Roslyn, New York 11576, Attention: 
Transportation Office, before APRIL 1, 2022, 

 
We strongly recommend that, if you are filing after March 1, 2022, you either hand deliver the form or 
send it by certified mail. Please submit one form per student requiring transportation and a confirmation 
letter will be sent out to acknowledge receipt of transportation request application. 

 
I hereby request transportation for my child under the district policy regarding transportation for before 
and/or after-school child care locations. 

 
Parent/Guardian (print) Date    

 
 

TRANSPORTATION REQUEST FORM FOR CHILD CARE LOCATIONS 2022-2023 
(PLEASE PRINT) 

 
Student Name Child Care    

 

Address Address    
 

Town Zip Town Zip    
 

Telephone (Home) Telephone    
 

Telephone (Bus.) Starting Date    
 

Emergency Contact Days of Week   
 

Emergency Tel. # Hours    
 

School Name Contact Person    
 

Additional Information and/or Comments_   
 
 

 

 
Note: The parent/guardian is responsible to notify the Roslyn School District Transportation Office of 

change of address and/or phone number and when transportation is no longer required. 
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